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COOKIE DECORATING
This term our theme in Year 7 Pastoral Care classes has been Compassion.  Students
have been showing their compassion through a variety of different avenues like participating in
Toys and Tucker hampers. However, Carmichael 1 girls wanted to have a deeper discussion on
what other meaningful ways we can show compassion. There is no better way than to have a
deep and meaningful conversation over some biscuits! Biscuits were freshly baked, thanks to one
of our students! The girls took part in decorating them and feasting on them while coming up with
some fantastic ideas around the importance of showing compassion. Year 7 Carmichael 1 girls
understood that not everyone is fortunate and that it is really important to give from the heart
and it may not be money or goods but showing people kindness and support is also an act of
compassion. 
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Mrs Maha Ghabrial
Secondary Teacher - HSIE
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